
From: Cherry, Brian K
Sent: 2/28/2014 10:01:44 AM
To: carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov (carla.peterman@cpuc.ca.gov)
Cc:
Bcc:
Subject: FW: New Pig

Carla - thought you’d enjoy seeing (picture attached) and reading about the new pig 
technology we are using that turns out to be a more cost effective solution than digging
up pipe segments.

Below is a link to the Currents article that was just released for your reference.

http://www.pgeeurrents.com/2014/02/27/milpitas-using-new-technology-pge-begins-inline-
inspection-of-peninsula-pipeline/

Please let me know if you have any questions, require additional information or would like to 
discuss further.
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